
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

BACKFLOW DEVICE INFORMATION 

 

An Ordinance of the Neahkahnie Water District requires all customers with 

landscape irrigation systems, hot tubs or other devices that could contaminate the 

District’s water system to have Backflow Prevention Assemblies installed. These 

Assemblies prevent backflow of water into the District’s water system in the event of a 

pressure drop in the system.  The Assemblies must be annually tested and certified to be 

functioning properly by a state-certified backflow assembly tester.  A Test/Report Form 

documenting successful completion of this annual test must be filed with the Neahkahnie 

Water District before March 31 of each year. Failure to comply with this Ordinance can 

result in a water shut off to the property. 

 

Managing our water system’s cross-connection control and backflow prevention program 

maintains our district’s compliance under Oregon Health Authority rules and serves to 

protect the quality of everyone’s drinking water.  
 

Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions or concerns.   

 

Sincerely, 

Neahkahnie Water District 

 

 

The following is an example of a local Certified Backflow Valve Testing Service – Cindy 

Olson cindersolson@gmail.com 

Cell (503)440-0440 

 

 

MARCH 2024 NEWSLETTER 
Office hours: 10:30AM to 3:00PM, Monday through Friday 

Other times by appointment 

Phone: (800) 853-8802 Office: (503)368-7309  

Fax: (503) 368-6900 

Email: nwdmanager@nehalemtel.net 

WATER EMERGENCY CONTACT PROCEDURE 
If you have a water pressure problem/emergency call the office number (503) 368-7309 and if no one answers, be sure to leave 

a message as the line might be in use when you call and will kick you over to messaging. If you don’t reach anyone at the office, 

then call (503) 804-4649 and if no answer, also leave a message. You can also come to the office, 9155 Nehalem Rd. during 

regular hours.  
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